2930 Gay Avenue, San José, CA 95127

Phone: 408-928-6800

Fax: 408-928-6416

www.arusd.org

March 13, 2020

Dear Alum Rock Families,

All our schools will be closed to students from Monday, March 16 to April 3 to allow staff to prepare for accommodations to the gathering restrictions issued by the Public Health Department.

We will be ready to continue to provide meals for all our students during this time, and we will prepare educational support for them as well.

I will provide more specific information over this weekend. Meals will be ready to pick up starting Monday, and educational support will be ready for your to pick up on Wednesday, March 18.

Please be alert for robocalls, district website, and FB feed over the weekend to keep you informed of the logistics of school closures.

Thank you for your consideration,

Hilaria Bauer, Ph.D. Superintendent